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October 21, 1954

Mr, Mspurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter and
to verify your reception of our program during our
regular schedule of broadcasting, on October 17,
1954 from 5:43 CST until you could no longer
receive our broadcasts.

Please accept our thanks and appreciation for your
report.

Sincerely,

Loearr O

Vernon C, Fldyd
Chief Engineer
Radio Station WMOZ
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